
[bookmark: _GoBack]Library Board of Trustees Meeting, July 25, 2022. Meeting was called to order at 12:00pm.

Board members present were President/Chairman Bart Cayce, James Adams, Cary Bruce, Sloane Cansler, Chris Dudley, Kate Russell, Jonathon Zordel, Natasha Francis, and Jerry Gilliam.

Library employees present were DeeAnna Sova, Pat Taylor, Jane Irwin, and Tiffany Luna.

Friends of the Library present were Margaret McDonald.

No adjustments were made to the agenda.

Jonathon made the motion to approve the June minutes; Cary seconded; motion passed.

Jonathon briefed the board on the EOY financial reports. Kate made the motion to accept the report; Cary seconded; motion passed.

Margaret updated the board as to the fundraising efforts of the Friends of the Library: the group raised $13,500 during COVID and donated $5,000 to the new book drop. They currently have 120 members. Moving forward, they will be supporting and promoting HCCPL programing, as opposed to creating their own. They will be focusing on putting books in the community by way of the Little Free Libraries around town. They have requested a landing page on the HCCPL website so that they can post membership and donation forms (they will not be soliciting online donations). Tiffany will be working with DeeAnna and Bart to create the page and ensure it reflects that FOTL is a separate entity from HCCPL.

DeeAnna gave the Imagination Library report. Of note: she and KaDessa attended the first Imagination Library Rally and learned that Kentucky is one of only twelve states to have a statewide Imagination Library program. 

DeeAnna gave the Director’s Report (included in packet). Tiffany and Jane then spoke about children’s programming. Although children’s programming has been largely successful, they both spoke to the difficulty of attracting teens to the program. Jane talked about the collaboration between HCCPL and Ross College, bringing teaching students into the programs and work with kids. Jane is also coordinating a monthly sensory-friendly play & grow.

No committee reports, although Bart noted that the new air conditioning has been installed.

Cary made the motion to adjourn at 12:33; Jonathon seconded; motion passed.

Kate Russell – Recording Secretary

